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March 10, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about the changing climate. Future generations will

judge ours by how we deal with this crisis. There are more fires here in

California, increasingly severe storms around the country, more crop failures

around the world and sea levels are beginning to rise. Data collection and

modeling keep improving and emissions keep increasing making the future

look increasingly dire. Unfortunately you began this job by pulling out of

the Paris accord and continued by rescinding emissions standards, propping

up failing coal plants and fighting with state governments as they tried to

step up. This week you abandoned negotiations with California over vehicle

emissions even managing to draw a rebuke from the auto industry lobby.

Some in congress are beginning to grapple with the enormity of this issue.

Now is the time to act.

Please assure me that you will support the Green New Deal.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our regulatory leadership.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


